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Comment:
I share the viewpoint expressed by Erin Rodenhouse. The citation conventions proposed Administrative Order is
unwieldy and creates extra work for an attorney or paralegal attempting to cite a case in a brief. There already
exists a system of well-known and familiar citation conventions. There is no need to reinvent another system. I
agree with the suggestion made by Ms. Rodenhouse, that the use of the Bluebook format of citations is much
preferred over the complicated and convoluted approach that would be required by the proposed Administrative
Order


